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Diary Dates 2019-2020 
 

Date Time  Event 
Tuesday 10th September – 

Friday 13th September 
All day P7 Residential trip to Cromdale. 

Friday 20th September  All day Local Holiday 

Monday 23rd September All day Local Holiday 

Monday 7th October  Tbc P7 & P4 sharing assemblies 

Tuesday 8th October 5.00 – 8.00 Parent Interviews 

Thursday 10th October 4.00 – 6.00 Parent Interviews 

Monday 14th October – Friday 25th October - Holidays 

Monday 28th October 9.00 Pupils return for Term 2 

Monday 4th November All day Photographer (individuals) 

 
Riverbank Nursery 

 

Aberdeen City Council is trialling a variety of approaches to the delivery of nursery hours in 
preparation for the expansion of a child’s entitlement to 1140 hours.  This session, Riverbank 
Nursery will be trialling having eligible 2 year olds in the nursery, We very much welcome this 
opportunity and you will notice some new staff faces in the nursery (children and staff).  We will 
give you an update of how the trials are going and what the plan will be for Riverbank Nursery next 
session. 
 
Birthday cakes / treats 
We have an increasing number of children who have food allergies and intolerances, in light of this, 
we will no longer distribute cakes, sweets or any food items the children bring as part of 
celebrations (or for any other reason).  We appreciate that this is disappointing, but we are sure you 
understand that for those who have allergies etc the consequences could be quite serious.  We 
thank you for your support with this. 
 
School Holiday  
Aberdeen City Council are currently consulting with staff, parents and children regarding the future 
holiday pattern.   
Please click on this link to offer your opinion https://forms.gle/vJBQzyuem3pdNuvo7 
 
Photographer 
All the children from nursery to P7 will have the opportunity to have an individual photograph taken 
in November.  Unfortunately there is no capacity for sibling photographs. 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304
https://forms.gle/vJBQzyuem3pdNuvo7

